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Dear Mr. Murphy

Thank you for your letter concern.i'ng"'th:éf_!'\__ﬂ:b_t__ibh Agreedatih Se tembe Meetmgof -
South Dublin County Council (M24/0916). L e

aged 6 months to 3 years {or if older when starting ECCE) using formal childcare.

provide an additional payment of 7 days' funding to all ECCE Services with an
equivalent level of payment to CCS and TEC services.

- This additional funding will bring the DCYA budget for Early Years from €345m to
46_3_‘_8.5m, an increase of 35% on 2016,

i : 5 (01] 647 305 LoCall 18090 647474
43 : tospil, Baile Atha Cliath 4, D04 YP52 Fon/Tel {21] 847 3057 T 0641 -
: izzg ;Zib;i g;ad bugéii 4,004 i‘f’PSQ R-phost/Email  minister@doyagovie [dirtion / Web www.doya novie
_ -:_Sab'fpfégétf_f‘?feepast FEOBE

diptar Athchirsiie!Pr ed on Recycied Paper -




| would like to emphasise that additional funding will be required in 2018 to meet the
full-year costs of some measures being introduced for September 2017. In the case
of the new Single Affordable Childcare Scheme, estimated additional full-year costs
in 2018 will be approximately €44m. Finally, factors such as demography and uptake
of schemes will also be important in determining the exact amount of additional
funding that will be required in 2018,

I hope that this information is helpful to you.
Yours sincerely

Lisa Hughes
Private Secretary to Minister Katherine Zappone TD



